
CSUS PARENTS, Please help us 
celebrate OUR teachers with a… 

STAFF 
APPRECIATION 

LUNCH 
 

 

Wednesday, May 13th
 

To help us thank the staff for all of their incredible hard work 
this year, please send in a dish according to your child’s grade:  

6th grade families: desserts  
7th grade families: main dishes   

8th grade families: appetizers/sides/salads 
 

You or your child may drop off food on the morning of May 13th.  If 
you would like to help out at the lunch, please contact  

Ann Cason-Snow (617) 497-7002 or casonsnow@mac.com 


